
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Belton C of E Primary 

School 

Summer Term 

Newsletter 12 
8th July 2016 

 

Moving! 
You will have noticed we have moved 
classrooms in readiness for next year.  
The staff have worked exceptionally hard 
this week transferring all the furniture, 
books and resources.  Everyone is settled 
now and is getting used to their new 
rooms.   Reverend Tony Retires 

We are sorry that Rev. Tony is retiring this 

summer.  He has been such a supporter of our 

school over the past few years as a governor 

and also coming into school and doing 

assemblies which are simply brilliant! 

We will miss Rev. Tony and we hope he enjoys 

his retirement. 

Planning Permission 
We are delighted to let you know that 
planning permission has been given for our 
new classroom extension and we are hoping 
building will commence during next year. 

Induction Days 

 
 

FOBS are hosting an afternoon tea event for 

Year 5 children and their parents and siblings 

on Thursday 14th July after school which they 

are looking forward to very much. 
 

 

 

Induction days have 

taken place and our new 

Meerkats have been 

welcomed into their 

new classroom, 

Meerkat Manor,  

in the hall. 

 
 

 

 

Our Year 5 pupils 

have spent a few 

days in their new 

schools this week 

as we prepare to 

say goodbye to 

them. 
 

Sensory Garden 
Thank you to everyone who has worked so hard on the Sensory 
Garden.  It is really taking shape and we are looking forward 

to seeing it develop over the summer holidays. 

 

 

 

Next 

year’s 

Bees! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

Well Done Madison! 
Madison completed her second Triathlon at 
Foremarke Hall, Repton Preparatory School,  

last Saturday.  She swam 6 lengths, cycled 2km 
and ran 1km.  Her parents are very proud of 

her efforts and thrilled that she is keen to sign 
up for another event.  Well done Madison! 

Seaside Special 
Fish ‘n’ Chip Lunch 

Friday 15th July 
 

Crispy Battered Fish 
or Quorn Dippers 

Chips 
Baked Beans 
Mushy Peas 

 
**** 

Ice Cream and Sauce 
Seaside Shortcake 

 
This is free for all children in 

Year R, 1 and 2 and  
£2.15 for children in Years 3, 4 
and 5.  Please send your school 

lunch money in on Monday. 

 

School Meals Price Increase 
We’ve been informed by Leicestershire County Council that the price of 
a school meal will be £2.20 for all children in Years 3, 4 and 5 from the 
start of the Autumn Term.  £11 each week.   If you think your child may 
be eligible for free school meals please pick up an application form from 
the school office.  
All children in KS1 (Years R, 1 and 2) will still continue to get free school 
meals.   If you are in receipt of benefits please remember to apply for 
Free School Meals.  This enables the school to receive extra funding for 
your child whilst at Belton School. 
 
 

Samba Drumming 
We tried to have the Samba Drumming 
Day on Monday but it had to be 
abandoned due to the severe illness of 
the instructor.  We are hoping to hold 
the session again on Tuesday 12th July.  
Third time lucky! 

Noah and his 
Floating Zoo 

Wednesday 13th July 
2.30pm  

in the school hall 
 
All welcome to come and see this 
performance organised by Diosing 
with our KS2 children. 

End of term Picnic for the whole school 

Thursday 14th July 

There are no school lunches today so please send 

your child with a picnic.  

We hope the weather will stay dry and we are 

planning a fun day for the whole school. 

 


